2011 District Conference.  

Ten members of the Rockhampton Club attended Conference and two of those were as First Timers. President Margaret Anderton, who was also the Rockhampton delegate, summed up the Conference as follows:

"The District 22 Conference is over and Trish as Governor is certainly to be congratulated on a very well run event. Our club had good representation including some first timers. Probably the most important piece of legislation was the adoption of the Board's recommendation of a new District website. This was passed in principle though details still have to be negotiated with the supplier”.

It was interesting to hear from the International President Elect Lyn who is from Wellington. Over the years the Antipodes have contributed a significant number of members to the International Board. It is also always helpful to be reminded of the valued impact of our global projects".  
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